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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

I oppose your proposal for new city laws related to dog ownership, breeding, and kennel
licensing.

As a chairperson of many AKC dog events, including agility, obedience, and conformation,
your proposal is extremely short sighted and will have a negative impact on those involved in
the sport.

How draconian.

Horrible,

Kim Russell
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